

MEMO

To: All CLNB Staff, Families, People Supported and Community Partners

From: The Board of Directors

Subject: Executive Director Recruitment

This memo is to inform you that the Board of Directors has gone through a procurement process with Requests For Proposals (RFPs) and hired a recruitment consultant, Logic Executive Search and Workplace Solutions Inc. to guide the recruitment of a new Executive Director. The Interim Executive Director will continue to be Kathy Paynter.

Although we are advertising externally throughout the province, we welcome applications from within our own organization. Over the next few weeks, you will notice ads using multiple venues to advertise this wonderful opportunity.

We will keep you updated on the progress of our recruitment.

Bonnie Rovnon

President - Board of Directors